
 

 

 

 

 

Issue 28 

In readiness for the new academic year, we require parents/carers to complete the annual medical 

consent form for trips and visits, you can find this enclosed. Please also find a uniform order form 

should you wish to order any more – the school does operate a “swap shop”, please contact admin if 

you wish to find out about any items that we have available or if you have anything to bring in and 

swap.  

Did you know that you can find our Newsletters online? Please find them by visiting: 

https://www.ormstonschool.co.uk/news/ 

 

Pop Up Cricket 

Ormston School will be working with Jake Littleton and his team from the Yorkshire Cricket 

Foundation to access some Pop-Up Cricket Coaching. 

 

 

Primary sessions - Tuesday 24th & Tuesday 1st July in school at 1.30 

Secondary sessions – Friday 27th & Friday 4th July in school at 9.15 

 

 

We are hoping for lots more opportunities for our young people and you as families to come from 

these sessions.  I will be updating you when I know any more.  These are a great way for our young 

people to interact and learn new skills.  Pop Up Cricket is designed to be played anywhere.  Hopefully 

they will be coming home with ideas that you can all join in with too! 

We will be taking lots of pictures and videos to go on our website and the Yorkshire Cricket 

Foundation site, if anyone doesn’t wish for their child to feature, please let us know        

If you want to know anything more, please get in touch at schooloffice@ormstonschool.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.ormstonschool.co.uk/news/


 

Barn Owl! 

DT – A trip to Sainsbury’s to buy supplies for Rascal’s birthday Pupcakes! 

Rascal’s Birthday! 

History – celebrating Mary Seacole and keeping her story alive! Creating herbal medicines.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Little Owl & Barn Owl! 

In PE last week, Little Owl and Barn Owl enjoyed an amazing assault course in the forest area! The 

two classes worked together in groups, each creating a section of the assault course. We were 

practising sharing, team-working, and creativity. It was a wonderful afternoon, and every member of 

Little Owl and Barn Owl had a blast. Everyone challenged themselves, supported their friends, and 

celebrated each other's successes. Great job, guys — keep up the team spirit! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Snowy Owl! 

 

Our Year 9’s in Snowy Owl have recently been working on a project with the Young Marketeers 

growing and producing their own vegetables to be sold on their stall at an event at Kirkgate Market. 

The event will be taking place on the 4th of July between 11am and 1pm in which students will be 

encouraged to use their entrepreneurial skills to sell their own stock and promote young urban 

farmers! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Burrowing Owl! 

 

Burrowing Owl have concluded their capacity and volume topic in Maths by adding and subtracting ml 

and l. This week, we are also refreshing our times tables knowledge. 

In English, we have been exploring non-fiction texts and the last two weeks have focused on 

newspapers. We have identified the key features, chosen effective headlines, written in the past 

tense and explored direct and reported speech.  

We have also planted some seeds for our science experiment on the conditions required for 

successful plant growth.  In other subjects, we have really enjoyed learning some German phrases 

about animals, family, colours and the weather. Finally, DT has seen pupils learn all about how food 

is reared and processed – from farm to fork – and will hopefully culminate in us cooking some spag 

bol!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Dylan's Dough-luscious Delight!  

Dylan (& Mrs Holmes) had a fantastic time making loafs of bread. Staff and students were queuing up 

for tasters. Dylan's efforts came out on top! Apparently 'It's all about the double knead!'  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Sports Day – Thursday 10th July 2015 

Sports day this year will be held at Herd Farm where young people (and staff) will face challenges 

such as “the leap of faith”, “Assault Course” and “The Big Swing”. We will share more information 

with parents and young people nearer the time        

 

 

 

Daily Mile  

We have been awarded The Children Fit for Life Award – another award to add to our growing 

collection. The Daily Mile is a social physical activity, with children running, jogging or wheeling– at 

their own pace – in the fresh air with friends.  

 

 

Food Hygiene 

After a recent inspection we are very proud to say that we have been awarded a 5 star Food Hygiene 

rating! 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

STEAM Day – “Ormston Owl Festival” – 18th July 2025 

Our Year 9 students have planned our final STEAM Day of the year on Friday 18th July 2025. It would 

be lovely if you could join us in the afternoon to celebrate our first Year at Ormston School. Please 

find all information on the poster below designed by our young people.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


